A Board Retreat for the Marathon School Board was held on March 2, 2019, in the District
Administrator’s Office. The meeting was called to order at 7:05 AM by Board President Brian
Gumtz. He led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Present were board members Gumtz, DeBroux, Klumpyan, Knoeck and Seubert, plus
administrative staff Richard Parks, David Beranek, and Sarah Budny.

Written notice of the meeting was posted and sent to the news media on Wednesday, February
27,2019.

Motion by Seubert, 2™ by DeBroux to approve the agenda. Yes ~ DeBroux, Klumpyan, Knoeck,
Seubert, and Gumtz. Motion carried 5-0.

The board reviewed their District goals from 2018 and the corresponding actions that have taken
place to help achieve goal attainment.

The School Perceptions Board Survey was reviewed. The information was a compilation of the
board’s results compared to the previous year and as compared to the statewide averages.

District Goals were drafted for 2019. The board utilized the results of the 2018 goals and the
School Perceptions Survey results to formulate the information to be crafted into their 2019
district goals. The administration is to bring a final draft of the district goals to the regular
March meeting.

Following a review of two options for the high school office/entry project, motion by Knoeck,
2" by Scubert to approve Option B for the high school office/entry project. Yes — DeBroux,
Klumpyan, Knoeck, Seubert, and Gumtz. Motion carried 5-0.

Motion by Knoeck, 2" by Seubert to adjourn. Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 9:52
AM.




